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Cathy

From; Tim Gayda

Sent: March 24, 2009 6:32 AM

To: Cralg Lehto; Mark Hatton; Cathy Priestner Allinger
Subject: FW: Speeds on the track In Whistier .

Fendt and | talked about this at the World Cup. His worry is how much the calculations were out with our track
and what this means for future tracks. There is nothing to do on our side but does put in writing concem about the
speeds of the track if thers was ever an incidenl

Tim

From: Melanie Wende! [mailto:wendel@fil-luge. org]
Sent: March 17, 2009 1:27 AM

To: Tim Gayda; Ermanno Gardella

Cc: Hartmut Kardaetz

Subject: Speeds on the track in Whister

Dear Timl Dear Mr. Gardellal

For your information, I'm attaching the English version of the letter Mr. Fendt has sent to IBG Consulting
Engineering in Lelpzig
regarding thelir calculation work dons on the track in Whistler.

Best regards

Melanle Wendel

Intemational Luge Federation
Rathausplatz 8 .

83471 Berchtesgaden
Germany

Tel.: ++49 8652 669 60

Fax: ++49 8652 669 69
Email: wendel@fil-luge.org

+++ visit our website: hittp:/iwww. fil-luge.org
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